
Parent Update Wednesday 10th May 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We had a wonderful Eco celebration of the King’s coronation last 

Friday.  Pictures can be seen on our Twitter 

feed @St_JohnBosco_RC  (you don’t need to log in).  The winners of 

the Eco Crowns competition were as follows: 

Nursery - Lucy 

Reception – Archie B 

Year 1 – Freya G 

Year 2 - Leyton 

Year 3 – Dolly and an extra prize for Joseph B for his home made 

axolotl costume 

Year 4 - Ruby 

Year 5 – Olivia B 

Year 6 - Lola 

  

School Car Park – May I remind all parents and carers (again) not to 

use the school carpark for dropping off and/or collecting children.  The 

more people do it, the more likely it is an accident will happen. 

  

St Joseph's Penny - Thank you all for your generous donations.  The 

St Joseph's Penny boxes raised £292.50 for the work of Caritas 

Salford. 

  

Men’s Wellbeing event – please click here to find out more information 

about a free event for men on Wednesday 17th May. 

  

https://twitter.com/St_JohnBosco_RC
https://www.caritassalford.org.uk/
https://www.caritassalford.org.uk/
https://www.st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk/uploads/194/images/Mens%20Wellbeing%2017%20May.JPG


Annual Parental Levy in Roman Catholic Schools in the Diocese of 

Salford.  If you have not yet made your contribution, we would be 

grateful if you could do so.  Payment can be made via Pay360, or by 

sending cash in a clearly marked envelope or by cheque. If you are 

paying by cheque, please make it payable to St John Bosco RC Primary 

School.  Some families may want to give more than £20 and your 

generosity in these cases will be immensely appreciated.  The school 

governors wrote to all parents about this on 31.3.23.  A copy of their 

letter can be seen here. 

  

Sacramental Programme - A reminder that the final meeting of the 

Sacramental Programme for 2023 is Sunday 14th May.  We look forward 

to seeing you at Mass and the meeting.  This is the final preparation 

for first Holy Communion.  

  

As usual, please contact the school office (8.15am-4pm) or email us 

(contact@st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk) with any queries. 

With love and prayers, 

Mrs Johnson 

 

https://www.st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk/uploads/194/files/Building%20Fund%20letter.pdf
https://www.st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk/uploads/194/files/Building%20Fund%20letter.pdf
mailto:contact@st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk

